
IMPORTANT INFORMATION
For The 2021-22 School Year

If you plan for your student to
return to In-Person Learning after

doing Virtual Learning last year
please do the following:

1. Complete your Back-to-School registration -
- https://www.hazelparkschools.org/enroll-

now/enroll-now/
 

2. Send an email to
enrollhps@hazelparkschools.org with your

student's name and grade.
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